
School Reunion Planning Update 

Dear Classmates, 

We hope this message finds you well! We are excited to provide you with an update on the 

planning for our upcoming school reunion. 

The reunion is scheduled for June 15, 2024, at Our High School Gymnasium. The festivities 

will kick off at 5 PM and include dinner, reminiscing, and fun activities. 

We are currently finalizing the details and would love your input on the following: 

• Activities you'd like to see 

• Food preferences 

• Guest speakers or presentations 

Please reply to this email with your suggestions by March 1, 2024. 

Stay tuned for more updates, and we look forward to seeing everyone! 

Best regards, 

The Reunion Planning Committee 


